

**Subject:** PDS CCB for 2018-0801 - Three new SCRs require a vote, Emily suggests and e-vote

**Date:** Thursday, July 26, 2018 at 11:24:21 AM Pacific Daylight Time

**From:** Steven Joy

**To:** EXTERNAL-Stein, Tom (6900-Affiliate), Crichton, Daniel J (3902), Joyner, Ronald (398G), Hughes, John S (398B), amacfarl@sciops.esa.int, dheather@cosmos.esa.int, Gopala Krishna, EXTERNAL-Mafi, Joseph N (4600-Affiliate), Morgan, Thomas H. (GSFC-6901), Richard Simpson, sbesse@sciops.esa.int, Susan Slavney, tanya.lim@sciops.esa.int, Yukio Yamamoto, Jesse Stone, Law, Emily S (3980), Lynn Neakrase, Matt Tiscareno, EXTERNAL-Showalter, Mark R (4500-Affiliate), EXTERNAL-Martinez Sanmartin, Santa (3266-Affiliate), Todd King, Trent M Hare

**CC:** Ed Guinness

Folks -

Three new SCRs were forwarded to us for review by the DDWG by way of Emily. All of these passed the DDWG with only one or two votes so they are likely good candidates for an e-vote. However, as always, anyone is free to ask for a telecon to discuss one or more of these issues. The SCRs for our consideration are:

[CCB-233](#) Need the capability to "associate" Browse products to other types of products

[CCB-218](#) Allow more than 2 Observing System Components

[CCB-224](#) Add more values to reference\_type to accommodate facility relationships.

Since we're getting close to the next build freeze date, and I'd like to not delay these an extra week just because I couldn't get the e-mail out before 10 am. So, I will extend the date for voting until Wednesday 8/1 and 10 am. If anyone calls for a telecon, we will still hold that on Tuesday at 8:30 PDT but the votes won't be final until the next day. I expect to do maintain this voting/debate schedule for the next few weeks until after the freeze date (Thurs, 8/16). This will allow us to consider items from the DDWG up until 8/9.

-Steve-